
Is your department involved in community wellness?  

The answer is YES!  

Parks and recreation agencies are a big part of healthy com-

munities. One of the newest programs, Park Rx America, uses 

a searchable database for health care providers to prescribe 

your parks!  We will hear from John Henderson, Executive Di-

rector of Park Rx America via the web, and Denise Lanza, As-

sistant Deputy Director, Morris County Park Commission, 

about how your agency can join NJRPA in bringing Park Rx 

America to New Jersey.  

  WHEN:           Tuesday, April 30, 2019 at 10:30 am   

 LUNCH:    Sponsored by Brett and Dave Haddaway  
     Designed for Fun, Inc.  

 WHERE:    Denville Municipal Building—Community  Room
     1 St. Marys Place  -  1st Floor    
     Denville, NJ  07834     
     973-625-8300 ext 238     

 Followed by our business meeting  / networking luncheon  

RSVP:   npanetta@denvillenj.org 

     973-625-8300 Ext. 238 


